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Please oppose SB 85-4. 

 

Oregon’s CAFOs already have high regulatory standards in place which are 

governed by the Oregon Department of Agriculture.  SB 85 and -4 amendment would 

impose unnecessary regulations and restrictions on an industry that already provides 

high quality care for their animals as well as sustainable stewardship of the 

environment.  Oregon CAFOs are valuable members of our communities and should 

be treated as such. 

 

Consumers want to purchase safe, local food at reasonable prices but keeping local 

food production as a viable business would be challenged by the regulations (not 

based on scientific facts) proposed by SB 85-4. 

 

I urge you to Vote No On SB 85-4.  Thank you. 


